
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 6, 2005

TO: Honorable David Swinford, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2264 by Baxter (Relating to the charges for certain public information maintained by a 
governmental body.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would allow governmental bodies to charge for materials, overhead, and other expenses for 
requests for 50 or fewer pages if the same governmental body had already provided the same requestor 
with at least 50 pages of responsive paper records in that calendar month. The bill would take effect 
September 1, 2005.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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